From:

Sent: Monday, 7 June 2021 4:31 PM

To: Regional Data Hub <regionaldatahub@INFRASTRUCTURE.gov.au>
Subject: Regional Data Hub

Submission ...

Just a quick suggestion. Instead of building a new Regional Data Hub that will probably cost millions, how about just
linking all ABS statistics to LGAs and making them free to download?

regards






